
Inspections - Re: Garage Demolition Permit PDF's 

This is a complete demolition of two garages. The third, located furthest from the house, will remain. 

Scott

Sent from my iPhone

On May 3, 2016, at 3:48 PM, Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Scott, is this a complete demolition of the garage?

>>> Scott Desrosiers <sdesrosiers07@gmail.com> 4/30/2016 8:44 AM >>>
Attached are the individual PDF files named appropriately for a Garage Demolition permit. 
I, Scott Desrosiers, can be reached at 310-892-7304 or Chelsea Reynolds can be reached at 
207-227-1060 for payment over the phone.

Please call with any questions.

Thank you,

Scott Desrosiers
205 Maine Ave
Portland, ME 04103
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